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Bomb House Lane – New Storm Drain and Road Resurfacing  
 
As part of the Government’s ongoing road resurfacing program and improvements to 
the road drainage system, works to lay a new storm drain including the resurfacing of 
the area of Bomb House Lane, between the area of Cathedral Square and Bakers 
Passage will be undertaken as from 8.00a.m on Monday 2 November 2009 for a 
period of approximately 3 weeks.  There will not be any vehicular access to the area 
of Bomb House Lane during this time. Temporary advance warning road works signs 
will be in place to advise drivers accordingly as they approach the site of the works.  
 
 


